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Fox Valley Savings Bank Will Remodel and Refresh Waupun Branch 
Renovations slated to begin March 2014 

 
(Waupun, WI)— Fox Valley Savings Bank is reinvesting in the Waupun community and 
recommitting to Waupun customers by remodeling its downtown branch location at  
101 S. Madison St.  Construction will begin in March, with an estimated completion time 
in the fourth quarter of 2014. 
 
“We are very excited to make our Waupun location more inviting and informative for our 
community,” said Assistant Vice President Derek Drews, who manages the Waupun 
branch and provides home mortgage consultations for area residents.  A graduate of 
Waupun High School and nearby Ripon College, Drews is active in the Waupun 
community beyond his employment at FVSB, including service on the Waupun 
Community Development Authority, the Waupun Plan Commission, and the Education 
Foundation of Waupun. 
 
“The renovated branch interior will include more private waiting areas, and increased 
access to the information customers are seeking when they come into the bank,” Drews 
said.  
 
Additional interior upgrades will include a new Community Room that will be available 
for meetings and gatherings scheduled by Waupun residents. 
 
Exterior renovations will create two drive-up banking lanes and exterior ATM access. 
 
“Fox Valley Savings Bank has been a member of the Waupun community since 1976,” 
said James J. Rothenbach, FVSB president and CEO.  “During those nearly four decades, 
we have helped residents manage finances and purchase, maintain and renovate homes.  
We are very pleased to be upgrading our ‘bank home’ to underscore our residency in 
Waupun and reaffirm our commitment to providing convenient and pleasant banking 
experiences for our Waupun customers.” 
 
Fox Valley Savings Bank has been providing Waupun, Fond du Lac and Oshkosh, WI, 
banking customers with quality services since 1934. Fox Valley Savings Bank is a local 
bank:  This means quick, local decision-making and true community partnership. The 
bank continues to enhance and expand its banking services with nearly 80 years of 
strength in serving the mortgage and personal banking needs of its communities.   
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